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Queens, NY, April 11, 2011 -- Generally, I have a daily concern for security in and around the JFK Airport property,

including the Airtrain. The gateway to millions of visitors to New York is right in our backyard and therefore, my

interest in the airport’s safety measures, which are a high priority for me. I intend to continue my working relationship

with the all aspects of the Port Authority to ensure the safety of my constituents. In a recent conversation with the Port

Authority regarding the inoperable radio usage near the Jet Blue Terminal, they advised me that the situation is being

addressed and should be resolved shortly. I plan on having advanced discussions and meetings with the Port Authority

about their vision for improved security at JFK.
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